
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  December 20, 2024 

 

 

 

City Hall Closure 

City Hall will be closed on Tuesday, December 24th and Wednesday, December 25th.  

We would like to wish you and yours a happy holiday season and all the best for the New Year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   


